COOLING TECHNOLOGY INSTITUTE

PO Box 73383, Houston, TX 77273 / 2611 Cypress Creek Parkway, A-101 / Houston, TX 77068
Phone: 281.583.4087 / Fax: 281.637.1721 / email: vmanser@cti.org / htip://www.cti.org

January 8, 2014

Kenneth Hennon

Clean Air Engineering
7936 Conner Road
Powell, TN 37849

RE: 2014 Thermal & Drift Testing License Agreement
Dear Ken:

This letter serves as a confirmation that the Cooling Technology Institute has issued a
License to Clean Air Engineering, for performing cooling tower thermal and drift
testing services in accordance with the terms of the Thermal & Drift Testing Program
Agreement approved by the CTI Board of directors. The Duration of the License is for
one year, effective, January 2014.

Questions regarding the current status of the license issued to Clean Air Engineering,
should be directed to Virginia A. Manser, CTI Administrator, at the CTI office.

Best regards,

.

Virginia A. Manser
CTI Administrator

VAM:

cc: Jack Bland, CTI President
Frank L. Michell, CTI Vice President
Paul Lindahl, Vice Chair
Rich Aull, Vice, Chair



